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12th February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Easter Journey 

 

Year 5 have been invited by Rev Chris Stafford and his team to visit St Johns Church in Earlestown  

(Market St, Newton-le-Willows WA12 9DG) on Friday 29th March to experience 

 “The Easter Journey”. 

This will help the children to gain a deeper understanding of this aspect of their religious education. 

The children will leave school at 9:45am on a coach shared with St Helen’s Primary School and 

will return to school at approximately 12.30pm in time for their lunch. 

 

Please can you complete the reply slip below and return to school by Monday  

11th March 2019. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 5 – The Easter Journey 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………….. 

 

I give* / do not give* permission for my child to experience “The Easter Journey” on  

Friday 29th March 2019.  *please delete as appropriate 

 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature …………………………………………… date………………………… 


